
MEETING DATE: September 2, 2020

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approving the 
Galveston ISD Asynchronous 
Instructional Plan to TEA 

Galveston ISD notified TEA via a Letter of Intent on July 9, 2020 that the district would be submitting an 
Asynchronous Instructional Plan. Districts must submit an online application, which includes attestations 
and open-ended questions, and submitted plans must be reviewed and approved by TEA to continue 
receiving funding for asynchronous attendance after the end of the grace period. 

Asynchronous Plans should be submitted by October 1 to allow time for review, revision and 
resubmission prior to the end of grace period.

The Superintendent and the Board attest that the plan is being executed as described, effective no later 
than the end of the grace period.

RECOMMENDATION:  I move that the Board of Trustees 
approve the submission of the 
Galveston ISD Asynchronous 
Instructional Plan to TEA.

_________________________________ ______________________________
Kelli Moulton, Superintendent Annette Scott

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum 
& Instruction


